
IN WISCONSIN 
Period supplies are taxed as 
 non-essential luxury items.

Government assistance programs do not
cover basic material necessisties.*

1 in 4 teens in the
US missed school

due to lack of
period supplies*

One-third of low-income women
in the US report missing work
due to lack of period supplies*

This creates an
economical barrier for
some people to access

these products. 

You can help address this health equity issue!
Organizations across Green County are working

together to make these products available.

Donations to the Mentrual Equity Project can be made
at Green County distribution sites or through the MEP

webpage.  For more information or to get involved:
Contact  [Kathy at 608-354-5570]
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LOCATIONS OF DONATION BINS
Brodhead Memorial Public Library
Albertson Memorial Library, Albany
Belleville Public Library                                                      

Products will be distributed through the libraries,
schools, Green Haven Family Services, and Green

Cares Food Pantry.
You can help by donating items at the locations

listed above, or through a monetary donation for
purchasing supplies.  100% of the money collected
goes toward the purchase of Menstrual products.

This project is supported in partnership with

The Colonel Benjamin Harrison Chapter of the
Daughters of the American Revolution
Green County Public Health Department
Brodhead Memorial Public Library
Green Haven Family Advocates
Green Cares Food Pantry
Belleville Public Library 
Foundation for Rural Housing, Inc                                             

M.E.P.
Menstrual Equity Project

Menstrual Equity Project
Checks can also be mailed to

MEP
C/O Foundation for Rural Housing, Inc.

PO Bx 314
Oregon, WI  53575
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